
OGSD School Board Meeting – May 1, 2019 
 

The Oro Grande School District held its monthly School Board meeting the 
evening of Wednesday, May 1, and approved several items affecting students, 
faculty and parents, including: 

• Approving resolutions recognizing National Charter Schools Week, School 
Lunch Hero Day, Classified School Employee Week, Asian Pacific American 
Heritage Month, Teacher Appreciation Week and National Police Week and 
Peace Officers Memorial Day. 

• Ratifying a contract for the installation of two new HVAC units and 
associated structural work for the Riverside Prep Gymnasium. 

• Approving OGSD entering a Memorandum of Understanding with Victor 
Valley College for the College and Careers Access Pathways (CCAP) 
Agreement for eligible students for the 2019-20 and 2020-21 school years. 

• Approving revisions to the 2019-20 school calendar for Oro Grande 
Elementary and Riverside Preparatory School 

Additionally, at the start of the meeting high school and middle schools students 
delivered presentations on the new SHIELD (Students Helping to Innovate 
Education through Leadership Development) and SLED (Students Leading 
Education) programs. The students explained the purpose of the programs and 
some of the goals and projects they plan to work on next school year. 
The next OGSD Board meeting is scheduled for 5 p.m. on May 1 in the OGSD 
Conference Room, 19900 National Trails Highway. For previous agendas and 
minutes, visit www.orogrande.net. 


